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March 21, 2022 
 
 
Robert Horwitz 
Chair, UC Academic Senate 
  
 
Re: (Systemwide Senate Review) Proposed Revision to Senate Regulation 424.A.3 
 
 
Dear Chair Horwitz, 

At its meeting on March 3, 2022, the Executive Board reviewed the proposed revision to Senate 
Regulation 424.A.3 and the range of divisional feedback. A majority of Executive Board members voted 
to endorse the proposed revision with the suggestion to consider an on-campus option for first-year 
students to fulfill the requirement if they could not do so at their high schools and the creation of an 
independent subject area of ethnic studies. 

Sincerely,  

 

Jessica Cattelino 
Chair 
UCLA Academic Senate 
 
Encl. 
 
Cc:  April de Stefano, Executive Director, UCLA Academic Senate 

Shane White, Immediate Past Chair, UCLA Academic Senate 
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